ADDENDUM TO THE CONTRACT

for the

Statter Harbor Breakwater
Safety Improvements
Contract No. DH18-001

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

ADDENDUM NO.: ONE CURRENT DEADLINE FOR BIDS:
August 10, 2017

PREVIOUS ADDENDA: NONE

ISSUED BY: City and Borough of Juneau
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
155 South Seward Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801

DATE ADDENDUM ISSUED: August 3, 2017
The following items of the contract are modified as herein indicated. All other items remain the
same. This is a faxed addendum. A confirming copy will not be mailed to you. This addendum

has been issued and is posted online. Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts Division
webpage at: http://www.juneau.org/engineering_ftp/contracts/Contracts.php

CLARIFICATION:

Item No. 1 The Alaska Hire preference does not apply to this project.

DRAWINGS:

Item No. 1 DRAWING SHEET 1.03: BREAKWATER FLOAT PARTIAL PLANS AND
TYPICAL SECTION. Add the following note: “A 2x8 timber rubstrip not shown
this sheet exists over the float exterior 4x8 timber walers. Remove and reinstall
2x rubstrip as required to access float thru-rods, incidental.”

Item No. 2 DRAWING SHEET 2.01: LEDGER AND FRAMING PLAN. Add the following
note: “Deck level of transverse concrete float units may vary vertically up to %’
from deck level of intersecting longitudinal concrete float units. In locations
where a vertical height difference at float unit intersections occurs, field drilled
holes in timber ledger shall be located such that the resulting top of grating is
either one-half the distance above or one-half the distance below the deck of the
vertical height difference measured at the float intersection, and to provide
minimum vertical separation between deck of concrete float units and top of
grating on all sides of breakwater opening.”

By:@w’ SAO

Greg Smith
Contract Administrator
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